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From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca] 
Sent: November-06-14 11:56 AM
To: BoardSec
Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2014-0060
 

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:
Cambridge and North Dumfries Hydro Inc. has applied to the OEB for an increase in
"delivery" charges by approximately $0.05 per month for residential customers. 
I object to this increase. 
They should find economies in other areas such as reducing salaries, benefits, pensions and
bonuses for their executives and managers. 
I do not object to modest increases for "electricity" but I do object to high other taxes and
costs including "delivery" which make up 51% of my bill.
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